ELECTION BOARD MEETING MINUTES
April 25, 2024

10:00 A.M.

Those in attendance: James Holland (Chairman), Mark Kevitt (Vice-Chairman),
Shari J. Lentz (Secretary), Autumn Swayer (Voter Registration Administrator), and
Taylor Seegraves (Elections Administrator)

Chairman, James Holland called the meeting to order.

The first order of business was to review the election board attorney contract.
The board unanimously agreed to reappoint Peter King as the Election Board
Attorney.

The board reviewed the 2024 Pre-Primary delinquent campaign finance records.
All reports were filed prior to the meeting therefore no action is needed.

The board reviewed the legal notice from April 6, 2024 edition of The Republic
newspaper that listed the candidates for the 2024 Primary Election and the CAN-
9. The board unanimously approved the notices by acclamation.

The board reviewed an ABS-9 that was returned by an overseas voter with a
computerized signature. The board decided not to accept the form and instructed
the Election’s Office to make the voter aware so that they can get the issue
corrected by the Primary Election Day.

The board signed credentials for the media to use on the Primary Election Day.

The board reviewed the list of incomplete voter registrations and chose not to
take any action at this time.

Mark Kevitt advised the board that he was approached by several poll workers at
Donner Center wanting to bring the boards attention to the possibility of working
half days instead of full days. Discussion took place about the pros & cons of



changing to a half-day system. The board decided to discuss the possibility with
both parties and table the discussion until after the 2024 Primary Election.

Shari J. Lentz advised the board that she has not yet received much response from
the schools in regards to high school students serving as greeters. She will
continue to follow up with emails in hopes of receiving participation.

With no further business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned by unanimous
consent.



